Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Alan Peterson <apeterson@THEMONEYMATRIX.COM>
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 9:38 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward2
Subject: 201 E 4th STreet update

Marcia;

| talked with Inspector Katie in the fire sprinkler division this morning and she told me she would final the permit as soon
as she could that she hadn’t time to complete all paperwork to date. Annual inspection for sprinklers was emailed to
Inspector Niemeyer this morning.

Plumbing permit finaled;
Structural permit finaled;
The last permit is for #38 loft to have checked and finaled. That will be tomorrow at 2pm;

All interior work on the city work order has been completed except for the #38 loft issue.

The only remaining items to be completed will be the exterior and the furnace which was planned once financing is
complete.

| am requesting that the exterior and furnace be allowed an additional 5 months because the financing has been placed
on hold until the condemnation is lifted.

Alan Peterson
651-487-2133



